
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

December  18,  2009 

Newbury Elementary School Parent Newsletter 

Newbury Elementary 
Triton Regional School 

District 
63 Hanover Street 
Newbury  01951 

Phone: 
(978) 465-5353 

Fax: 
(978) 463-3070 

E-mail: 
sjordan@trsd.net 

eboulanger@trsd.net 
 

We’re on the Web! 
 www.trsd.net/newbury 

Betsy  Boulanger,  Ass i stant  Pr inc ipa l
Sy lv ia  Jordan,  Pr inc ipa l

Upcoming Events 
 
• 12/18 Half Day PD 
 
• 12/18 PTA Movie 
      Night 6:30 PM 
 
◊ 12/24-1/3 No School 

Vacation 
◊ 1/5 PTA Mtg. 

6:30PM 
◊ 1/8 NES Ski Program 

3-6 PM 
 
◊ 1/15 PTA Mtg. 

6:30pm 

 

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS TO ESTABLISH A PARENT, STUDENT, AND 
STAFF RECYCLING COMMITTEE 

 

  
We are interested in establishing a Recycling Committee that would improve 
current initiatives at Newbury Elementary, as well as implementing new ones.  We 
are seeking parents, staff, and students who would be willing to volunteer their 
time towards these important efforts.  No experience required.  If interested, 
please contact either Sally Milliken at milldoo@comcast.net or Tammy Cotter 
at tammycotter@comcast.net.  Thank you. 
 
 

.   

 The Newbury Elementary Winter Holiday Concert 2009 will               
                            air on Comcast channel 10 at the following times: 
Sat, Dec 19 at 6pm 
Sun, Dec 20 at Noon       
Fri, Dec 25 at 4:30pm      

PTA Corner 
 
Tonight, December 18th at 6:30pm the PTA will be having a free movie night!  
Come see some "Christmas Classics" like Frosty the Snowman and the Grinch that 
Stole Christmas.  Also, the winners of the Bruins raffle will be drawn.  Thanks 
to Barry Moore Carpenter Builder in Rowley moorecustomwoodworking.com for 
helping to cover movie night expenses by sponsoring tonight’s event.  There is still 
time to reserve your seats by contacting Belen Wieler at 
bwieler.bwc@verizon.net. 
 
Mark your calendars, coming on January 22nd is the NES Pizza Dance!  Enjoy some 
pizza, goodies, and have fun dancing to the music from our favorite DJ Nancy 
Sweeney.  The Pizza Dance starts at 5:30 pm and students must be accompanied 
by an adult. 
 
The next PTA meeting will be on January 5th at 6:30 pm in the school conference 
room.  All are welcome to attend.  We hope to see you there! 
 
We would like to wish everyone Happy Holidays and hope that all of the families 
of NES have a very enjoyable holiday break.  We wish you all the best in the year 
to come, Happy New Year!  
 
 Maureen Heffernan, Michelle Walsh, Belen Wieler and Wendy Wood 
 



 
 

                   
  
 
 
 
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wishing you a Safe and Happy Holiday Season! 
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Turn your “Coins into Cash” for NES 

 
In December of 2004, the Institution for Savings began the Coins 
for a C.A.U.S.E. (Coins Add Up to Support Education) program to 
support public education in our local elementary schools.  Each 
time that residents convert their coins into currency using our 
convenient coin counting machines located in our 93 State 
Street and 68 Storey Avenue, Newburyport, 7 Bridge Road, 
Salisbury, 2 Depot Square, Ipswich and 312 Haverhill Street, 
Rowley branches, the bank donates 100% of the user fee to 
elementary schools in Newburyport, Amesbury, Newbury, West 
Newbury, Salisbury, Rowley and Ipswich. 
 
Newbury Elementary School PTA will be the recipient of the 
funds collected in the month of December, 2009.  At the end 
of the month, the bank will tally up the proceeds and forward a 
check to the NES PTA.  We encourage everyone to use the coin 
machines to benefit our school.   
 
Thank you to the Institution for Savings Bank. 
 

Coat Drive 
 

                            
 
 

NES is running a drive called “Coats for Kids” in conjunction with 
Anton’s Cleaners. We have had two pick-ups already and 
collected 48 coats. We would like to thank everyone who has 
donated to this charity. The School Rewards Program honors the 
top three elementary and middle schools that collect the most 
coats. The first place elementary school will get $ 1,200 worth 
of furnishings for the student area or teacher’s lounge from 
Jordan’s furniture, plus a $ 250 gift certificate to Paul’s TV. 
They also will get an ice cream sundae party for the whole 
school. Second prize will be $ 500 cash and a pizza party for the 
entire school. Third prize will be $ 250 in cash. These coats will 
all go to help people less fortunate that us. So, check around 
your house or ask your relatives and neighbors for coat donations 
and bring them in to the drop off point in the front lobby. 
  NES Student Council 

Breakfast Program at NES 
 

Beginning on January 4th, the NES cafeteria will be serving breakfast daily from 8:10 -8:25 am. 
 
Breakfast Prices are as follows: regular 1.50, reduced .30, free (no cost) 
 
There will be a hot and cold breakfast choice daily. 
Examples include: 

• French toast sticks  
• egg sandwich with sausage 
• breakfast pizza  
• breakfast burrito 
• bagel meal 
• cereal choices 
•  

All meals come with milk, fruit or juice 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


